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August 17, 2023 
  
Dear 10th, 11th and 12th Grade Students: 
  
The Greenwich High School staff and I welcome you back from what we hope has been an enjoyable summer 
break. 
  
The first day of school is Friday, September 1 and it is a full day of school. When you arrive you will report to 
your Advisor Base classroom. Buses will run on a regular schedule. The bus schedules are available on the 
Transportation department webpage. This year we will be issuing digital ID’s, which you will have on your 
phones. If you do not have a phone, you will receive a physical copy of the card and a lanyard from the student 
activities office. ID cards must be carried at all times when you are in our building and when you ride the bus. 
 

Aside from the construction of the new entryway, we have made several other improvements to our facility. 
New furniture for our student center has arrived and has been installed. We are excited by this innovative 
addition to our school and to preserve the integrity of the design, please do not move the furniture around. I 
am also asking all of you to clean your tables and recycle properly when school opens in September. I will 
speak more about construction, our student center and recycling during our opening assemblies. 
 

This letter will also serve as a reminder that leaving campus during the school day is a privilege that is 
reserved for only the Senior Class during their open time. Please understand that each of the other classes 
must remain on campus at all times. 
 

A schedule of varsity and junior varsity sports tryouts can be found on GHS’ athletic department webpage. If 
you need additional information on the athletic program, call the Athletic Department, at 625-8050. Athletes 
must register online and complete medical forms prior to tryouts or practice sessions. 
  
The Advisor Base locations and the schedules for Friday, September 1, Tuesday, September 5 and Wednesday, 
September 6 are posted on the GHS website. Enjoy the remaining days of your summer vacation. We look 
forward to seeing you refreshed and ready to go on Friday, September 1. 
  
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ralph F. Mayo 
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